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Downtown Raleigh Pedestrian Safety Study 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation, City of Raleigh, and other state agencies are 

partnering to identify opportunities for improving pedestrian safety in Downtown Raleigh. The study 

area extends from Hargett Street to Peace Street, from Bloodworth Street to Dawson Street, and it 

focuses on the State Government Complex (see link here).  The project team has developed a short 

online survey to ask about your experience with pedestrian safety in the study area. 

Take the pedestrian safety survey. 

 

Take the Transportation Survey 

http://downtownraleighpedsafety.com/img/downtownraleighpedsafety-studyarea.jpg
http://downtownraleighpedsafety.com/
https://www.ncdot.gov/initiatives-policies/Transportation/nc-2050-plan/Pages/default.aspx


 

Wake Bus Rapid Transit (BRT): New Bern Corridor 

Event 

Date: Tuesday October 29, 4 – 7 p.m 

Drop-in anytime, Presentation begins at 5:30 p.m. 

Location: Martin Street Baptist Church – 1001 E. Martin St, 27601 

GoRaleigh Bus Routes 15, 17, 18 

 

Be sure to ask staff for a transit day pass! 

Children are welcome and there will be an activity table set up for their entertainment. 

 

 

Register for the State of the Commute 

 

https://www.midtownraleighalliance.org/real-estate-summit?utm_source=BWC+October+E-News&utm_campaign=Bike+Lanes+Mean+Business&utm_medium=email


 

 

 

 


